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This is way beyond necessary, needed or wanted.  We have the right to defend 

ourselves.  We just had the biggest fentanyl bust in the US and took down a cartel 

member.  The state is flooded with illegals, homeless, criminals and crime.  The 

police don't respond to calls any more, especially in Salem.  Property is being 

stripped and stolen right and left.  There is no reason or need for this except to 

punish good law abiding citizens.  These restrictions put targets on places where you 

can no longer legally carry.  The 3 day waiting period is not deterring to anyone that 

is going to do us badly.  What about hunters, fishers, and people that use knives out 

in the country?  4 inch maximum?  This is just a gun/knife grab to make us more 

unsafe.   


